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ROLL CALL: DeLong, Barb Burgess, Thompson, Wackerly, and Hubbard were in attendance via Zoom. Neading was also in 

attendance.    

 

The Special Meeting starting at 6:32 PM   

 

Mayor DeLong informed Council that Matt Morena resigned from his council position effective March 1, 2021.  Wackerly made a 

motion to accept Morena’s resignation, second by Barb Burgess.  All council members voted yes.   

 

DeLong discussed that we can run an ad to accept letters of interest and interview and appoint a new council member.  

 

Barb Burgess made a motion to run an ad on February 25th, for one (1) week to accept letters of interest for the open council position, 

with letters needing to be received by March 5th, second by Hubbard.  All council members voted yes. 

 

Motion by Wackerly, second by Thompson to adjourn the meeting.  All council members approved.   

 

 

Next regular council meeting will be Monday, March 1, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Malvern Village Hall. 

 

 

           

Mayor      Fiscal Officer                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          


